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Minutes of Brizlincote Parish Council Special Precept Meeting held at Violet Way 

Academy and Nursery on Wednesday 11th December 2019. 

Present 

Chairman, Councillor Robin Ludford-Brooks, Vice Chairman, Councillor Brian Judd and 

Councillors Robert Bidgood, Peter Marston, Barry Marsden, Lynne Campion, Sarah Moss 

and Walid Qneibi 

Public 

Clerk Barbara Roe  

 

S1/19 Apologies – apologies were received from Councillors Hyde, Cowan and Page.  

S2/19 Precept - As there was no Parish Council Meeting held in December, a Special 

Meeting of all the Councillors was held to decide the Precept figure. 

It was proposed by the Chairman that the Clerk apply to ESBC for their recommended 

Precept of £14,460.75 which is £119.75 higher than the previous year but will not affect the 

Parish rate.  This was seconded by Councillor Judd and approved by all. 

There were no further discussions and the meeting was then closed at 19.30. 


